
 

 PREPAREDNESS:Last month we referenced a New Yorker article describing the potentially 

catastrophic nature of the subduction zone quake 

(http://www.newyorker.com/magazine/2015/07/20/the-really-big-one). The same author has 

written a follow-up article that provides additional information and some excellent tips on what you 

can do to minimize the potential impact on your life. See: 

https://www.newyorker.com/tech/annals-of-technology/how-to-stay-safe-when-the-big-one-comes. The 

bottom line continues to be “Don’t be Scared, Be Prepared” and to “Help Your Neighbor”. 


